
VILLAGE OF GRESHAM 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF THE ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT TO BE 
USED AT THE GENERAL ELECTION ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH., 2022. 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that on Tuesday, November 1ST., 2022, at 1:00 
p.m. The Village clerk and poll workers will conduct a pre-election public 
test on the required electronic voting equipment to be used by the 
disabled and general public. 

The public test will be held at the Village Hall located at 801 Main Street, 
Gresham, WI.  Village Hall is handicap accessible. 

 

     Submitted by:  Judith Kristof, Village Clerk 

 
Posted 10/26/2022   
Time:  10:00 A.M. 
Gresham Village Hall 
Gresham Post Office 
AbbyBank 

 

     


